
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  

November 25, 2018 

     

 Prelude  

 Welcome / Announcements 
   
 *Songs of Praise  
  This is Amazing Grace 
  Your Grace Is Enough 
  How Great Is Our God 

 Prayer  

     Offering  

 Scripture   Psalm 116:1-19 

 Message   "ThanksLiving" 

 Lord's Supper 
       
 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will share the last message in a 4-week sermon series entitled, The 
Prayers Of The Psalms.  
   

Nursery -  Stephanne Moorehead, Mavis Finnie, Madison Rich 
  No Children's Church  
No Sunday School  
5:30pm - Village Youth Group Meeting (6th - 12th grade) 
  

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
Tuesday, November 27 
7:00pm - Consistory Meeting  
Wednesday, November 28 
 6:00pm - Missional Community Pray and Play at 
                 the Hy5 Room at Love INC  
Saturday, December 1 
 9am - 3pm - Craft and Vendor Fair in the Fellowship Hall 
 3pm - 9pm - Village Youth Movie and Shopping night 

Sunday, December 2 
 10:00am - JP Sundararajan  
  11:15am - Sunday School  
  5:30pm - Young Adult Life Group 
  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade)   
 Nursery - Beckie and Brooklyn Heslinga, and Anne VanDyke 
  Children's Church - Kelly DeWent and Deb Fowler 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 
Last Week's Offering 
  

General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)    
Sunday Offering   $1,725.00 
On -Line Giving   $1,287.94 
Total                  $3,012.94 
Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
Benevolent Fund  (1st, 2nd, 3rd  Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering    $   210.00 
On-Line Giving                $   198.00          
Total                   $   408.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $    966.20 

    

THANK YOU to Cindy Jarvis for a great craft night!  Thank you to Melanie 
DeBoer, Barbara MacKinney & Brandie Veltkamp for helping Cindy and the 
ladies that brought goodies.  It was a fun, relaxing evening of crafts, 
conversation and cookies. 

Thank you to everyone who donated shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child!  
There will be 41 children blessed this year with your gifts.  Please pray for the 
children who will be receiving these gifts this Christmas. 

Thank you to everyone that helped when I fainted in church. I still don't know 
what causes me to faint. Thank you also for the flowers.   ~Adeline Wolters  

The next SBRC mission trip will be to Texas during spring break 2019. There is 
a signup sheet on the board by the coat rack. The first planning meeting will be 
scheduled in December. See Tanya with any questions. 
Pray & Play is our next Missional Community event! It will be held on 
Wednesday, November 28, 6pm at the HY5 center on the Love INC campus. 
Dinner will also be served!  

Holiday Craft & Vendor Fair...On Saturday, December 1st from 9am - 3pm we 
will be holding the annual Craft & Vendor Fair! This is a great time to come out 
and do some of your Christmas shopping!  

Hand2Hand...The next Hand2Hand food offering will be received on Sunday, 
December 2. The item needed is Spaghetti Sauce (24oz can). Thank you!!  
Canceled Postage Stamps...Please save your canceled postage stamps. Darle 
VanderSchuur works with Wycliff Bible Translators in collecting stamps. Wycliff 
sells the stamps to raise funds for their work in translating Bibles in many 
languages. Pease leave a 1/2" margin of envelope around the stamp. Place the 
stamps in the box provided by the church mailboxes. Thank you!  

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Beginning in Oct)  

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Sunday, Nov 25 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Saturday, Dec 1 - 3-9pm - Movie / Shopping 
Sunday, Dec 2 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Dec 9 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Dec 16 - 5:30pm - Christmas Party 
Sunday, Dec 23 & 30 - No Meeting  
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